

NEWS RELEASE

The Board of Trustees of Lord Selkirk School Division, following its meeting of May 4th, 2010, announces the following appointment effective September 7th, 2010:

MR. DAN MARSHALL as Vice-Principal of St. Andrews School

Dan is currently teaching at Stonewall Centennial School in Interlake School Division, where he has taught since 1995. He has previous teaching experience at Inwood School (1994-1995), Fisher Branch School (1992-1994), and Fisher Branch Collegiate (1991-1992). Dan has a Bachelor of Education Degree from the University of Manitoba, and is currently enrolled in the Post-Baccalaureate Diploma Program in Educational Administration. He is also a graduate of the Interlake School Division's Administrative Internship Program.

Dan has been a Science Curriculum Development Team Leader for Manitoba Education. He participated in the development of new science curricula and was responsible for planning and delivering SAG and Year-at-a-Glance workshops. Dan is involved in numerous school and community activities as a volunteer.

Dan lives in Stonewall with his wife Sheryle and his daughters Hanna and Ellen.

The Board of Trustees congratulates Dan on his new appointment, welcomes him to Lord Selkirk School Division, and wishes him success in this challenging new phase in his administrative career.